Somera, Alisa (BOS)

From: Fountain, Christine (POL)

Sent: Friday, October 21, 2016 11:09 AM

Subject: RE: BOS Referral: File No. 160840 - Official Naming of Unnamed Street - Martin Avenue
Alisa,

The Department had no concerns or issues.

Cris

From: Lew, Lisa (BOS)

Sent: Thursday, August 11, 2016 4:49 PM

To: SFPD, Chief (POL) <sfpdchief@sfgov.org>; Hayes-White, Joanne (FIR) <joanne.hayes-white@sfgov.org>; Reiskin, Ed
(MTA) <ed.reiskin@sfmta.com>

Cc: Fountain, Christine (POL) <Christine.Fountain@sfgov.org>; FireChief, Secretary <secretary.firechief@sfgov.org>;
Martinsen, Janet (MTA) <janet.martinsen@sfmta.com>; Breen, Kate (MTA) <kate.breen@sfmta.com>; Auyoung, Dillon
<Dillon.Auyoung@sfmta.com>; Somera, Alisa (BOS) <alisa.somera@sfgov.org>

Subject: BOS Referral: File No. 160840 - Official Naming of Unnamed Street - Martin Avenue

Hello,

The following proposed legislation is being referred to your department pursuant to San Francisco Public Works Code,
Section 423, California Streets and Highways Code, Sections 970.5, 971, 1806, and 5026, and California Government
Code, Section 34091.1 for response:

File No. 160840

Resolution approving the street name of “Martin Avenue” for an unnamed street laying within Assessor’s
Parcel Block Nos. 5535 and 5557, and generally bounded by Brewster Street to the south and Mullen Avenue
to the north.

Sent on behalf of Alisa Somera, Legislative Deputy Director, Land Use and Transportation Committee. Please respond to
Alisa Somera who is copied on this email.

Regards,

Lisa Lew

Board of Supervisors

San Francisco City Hall, Room 244
San Francisco, CA 94102

P 415-554-7718 | F 415-554-5163
lisa.lew@sfgov.org | www.sfbos.org

[ ( Click here to complete a Board of Supervisors Customer Service Satisfaction form

The Legislative Research Center provides 24-hour access to Board of Supervisors legislation, and archived matters since August 1998.




